
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – February 2025 

Hi BDTHC members, 

We met at our usual place on 2/10/2025 with 12 
members present.  

Thanks to Pat Bidding for supplying the 
refreshments !  George Walko will supply the 
refreshments for our March meeting which will 
be held on March 10,2025.    

The Spring club members only hunt & picnic will 
be held on May 3, 2025 at our usual place.  

With a cost of $60.00 for the hunt!  Please pay ASAP!  The club will be adding 
$35.00 extra per hunter which will make for a great hunt.  Don't forget to bring a 
covered dish to share for the picnic.  The club will supply the meat for this event.  

Looks like we may have to find another place for the Christmas party as Grotto 
may be closing!  This will be discussed later.  Think of where we could hold this 
event!  

We are entering the flier for the Clubs Open hunt in August. It will be on the web 
site.  
  
That’s all for now, Happy Detecting. 

President BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


